
 

 
 
 

 
January, 2014 
 
 
To: All Georgia Training Programs and Testing Sites: 
 
This letter is to inform you that effective July 1, 2014 there will be an adjustment in the fees of NNAAP® 
nurse aide testing in Georgia. 
 
The following fees for the examination are detailed below:    
 

EXAM LEVEL Current Fee 
New Fees 

 Effective July 1, 2014 
Written and Skills   $ 107.00   $ 112.00  
Oral – English and Skills   $ 117.00  $ 112.00  
Oral – Spanish and Skills   $ 117.00  $ 112.00 
Written only  $  25.00   $   27.00  
Oral only – English   $  35.00   $   27.00 
Oral only – Spanish   $  35.00   $   27.00 
Skills Only  $  82.00   $   85.00    

 
 
Any candidate “scheduled to test” on or after July 1, 2014 will need to send the new fees with their 
registration application. An updated “Application for Registration” form will be available on the Pearson 
website at www.pearsonvue.com  (navigate to the Georgia Nurse Aide page).  
 
If a candidate is scheduled for an examination/evaluation on or after July 1, 2014 and they do not submit 
the correct fees, their application will be returned with a deficiency letter requesting the additional fees, 
which may result in a possible delay in testing. In addition, any application or reschedule request 
submitted on or after June 14, 2014 will be subject to the updated exam fees.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Pearson VUE Customer Service Department at 
1-877-244-1694. We look forward to continued success with the Georgia Nurse Aide testing program and 
appreciate your ongoing support and cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Melody C. Suchowicki  
Senior Program Manager 
Pearson VUE 
 

PEARSON VUE 
3 BALA PLAZA WEST, SUITE 300 
BALA CYNWYD, PA 19004 

TEL (610) 617-9300 
 (800) 274-3444 
www.pearsonvue.com 
 

http://www.pearsonvue.com/
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